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In 2020, the Partnership between the European Commission and the Council of Europe in the field of youth launched a Knowledge Hub, bringing together the findings and analyses on the impact of Covid-19 on young people and the youth sector. The Hub explores the various effects of the pandemic, covering a wide range of topics, such as social inclusion, youth work, participation, health, mental health and well-being, youth organisations, employment and professional development, education, training and learning mobility, digitalisation and artificial intelligence, and national realities in Europe.

[bookmark: _Hlk62054980]Data is collected by the Youth Partnership’s networks – The European Knowledge Centre for Youth Policy (EKCYP) and Pool of European Youth Researchers (PEYR) – at local and national levels through surveys, providing timely updates on the developments of the situation in different countries. Drawing on the research sources available, the Youth Partnership has prepared several thematic briefings, cross-country studies and meta-analyses of findings on the immediate and short-term impact of the pandemic. 

All the publications can be found on the Knowledge Hub: https://pjp-eu.coe.int/en/web/youth-partnership/latest-update-and-analysis. The topics presented range from the impact of the pandemic in member states of the Council of Europe, to specific focus on young NEET (young people Not in Education, Employment or Training), young people in rural areas, impact of the pandemic on young people in the two regions of interest to the Youth Partnership: Eastern Europe and Caucasus and Southeast Europe.

The Hub also hosts good practices of responses from youth policy and youth sector: https://pjp-eu.coe.int/en/web/youth-partnership/good-practices-database.

Additional reports on access to youth services and Covid-19 impact on youth participation and youth spaces, as well as a meta-analysis of the impact of Covid-19 on the youth sector in the last two years, will soon be available on the Hub. 

